G D GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH

Notice No- 02/2024-25

Date- 07-03-2024

MESSAGE FOR OLD STUDENTS ONLY

Dear Parents and Students,

I am delighted to announce that the new session for old students will commence
tomorrow, 8th April 2024, while new admissions will begin on 12th April 2024 as
per the schedule.

Welcome to the new session at GD Goenka! We are thrilled to embark on another
year of learning and growth together. Here are some important instructions for
tomorrow:

1. From 8th April onwards, the School timing is from 7:30 am to 1:00 pm.

2. Students are not required to bring any books tomorrow as there will be a
General Aptitude Test (GAT) for major subjects during the first three days to
assess knowledge and maintain records.

3. Parents are kindly requested to send fruits for the fruit break and lunch as
usual. Also, ensure that your child carries a napkin and at least one notebook (any
existing notebook they have).

4. The timetable for the session will be provided to the students in the class.

5. Book Purchase: Those who have not purchased books, they can purchase it
from school office. Timing is from 7:30 am to 3pm.

6. Uniform Purchase -Those who have not yet purchased uniforms are requested to
do so at the earliest convenience. The uniform counter will be open only on
Mondays. Parents are requested to keep the days in mind for purchasing the
uniform.

We look forward to a productive and successful academic year ahead!




